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February 23, 2024 

 

The Honorable Pamela Beidle  

Senate Finance Committee 

Miller Senate Office Building, 3 East 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

RE:  Carroll County Senators Letter of Support 

 Senate Bill  964– Carroll County – Alcoholic Beverages Licenses – Alcohol 

Awareness Training 

  

Dear Chairwoman Beidle, Vice Chair Klausmeier, and members of the Finance Committee, 

 

 The Carroll County Senate Delegation would like to notify the Senate Committee on 

Finance of their support for Senate Bill 694 – Carroll County – Alcoholic Beverages Licenses – 

Alcohol Awareness Training. 

 

 The above referenced bill was considered by the Carroll County Senate Delegation and 

was subjected to a bill hearing.  The Carroll County Senators and Delegates voted unanimously 

in favor of the bill.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Justin Ready 

Chair, Carroll County Senate Delegation 
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February 23, 2024 

 

Senator Justin Ready 

SB 694 – Carroll County – Alcoholic Beverages Licenses – Alcohol Awareness Training 

 

Chairwoman Beidle, Vice Chair Klausmeier, and members of the Finance Committee: 

 

Senate Bill 694 was requested by the Carroll County Board of License Commissioners. As 

amended, it would require that someone with alcohol awareness training must always be present 

in a bar or restaurant serving alcohol in Carroll County.   

I respectfully request a favorable vote on Senate Bill 694. 
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